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From: Stroick. Jule

To: Rolfs, Daniel

Subject: FW: Keep a grocery store in South Madison
Date: Monday, April 01, 2019 1:04:34 PM
Legistar

From: Stuart Cotter <stuartcotter@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:59 PM

To: Arntsen, Allen <district13@cityofmadison.com>; Carter, Sheri <district14@cityofmadison.com>;
Bachmann, Christy <CBachmann@cityofmadison.com>; Stroick, Jule <JStroick@cityofmadison.com>;
Wachter, Matthew <MWachter@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Keep a grocery store in South Madison

All -

I want to voice my concern with the news of the Pick and Save being removed from Park St.
This is a huge concern for me because 1) this is my primary grocery store, and 2) there are
limited options of full service grocery stores in the area.

Nobody wants a food desert, especially the residents it affects. Please consider prioritizing
development of a full service grocery store on the Truman Olson site, or somewhere close by
to replace the loss of Pick and Save.

If you have any questions about my request, please let me know.

Thank you,

Stuart Cotter

223 Potter St, Madison, WI 53715
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